Economic Development meeting

04-26-10

Ecanomic Development Commitiee
Present: Vice President- Linda Calla
Councilor - Russ Sanford -Chairman
Councilor Jim Letterie {could not attend).
Also in attendance councilors Delvento- Powers- Verone — Boncore Coucil - President Turco

Chamber members and citizens.

Discussed Parking issues in various business districts including municipal parking lots.

Sighage, parking meters, enforcement.

The committee recommended enforcement should be a start and will through Council President to
recommend have the Town Manager discuss possihilities with Chief Delahanty and report back to
Council.

Discussed upcoming fees and there impact on local businesses.

Some fee's will go back to Town Manager for review as recommended by Finance Committee.

Discussed the potential for Bed and Breakfast to be allowed in Winthrop.

As allowed in some other communities in the Commonwealth.

Meeting with the Building Commissioner sometime this week to discuss possibilities.



